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Weekly News – Friday 24th May 2019  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We have had an action-packed week of Wellbeing! The children 
were amazingly resilient during the Sponsored Run, with some 
managing as many as 18 laps of the school in the time. We have had 
basketball and karate tasters and we have been learning about 
healthy eating. Sports Day was the brilliant finale and we had great 
fun on Dinton field too. 

We have begun Micro Society in classes now and so far we have 
looked at the key concepts of scarcity and currency. We have been 
making decisions around what to call our societies and designing a 
flag. We have been discussing how currency works, creating a bank 
and designing bank notes. We would be very interested in any parent 
who would like to come in a talk to the children about running a 
business or working in recruitment, as the next step is for the children 
to decide on their enterprises. Please note that, in line with our 
Healthy Schools ethos, we will not be allowing children to ‘sell’ sweets 
and sugary drinks. 

Please remind your children that the new teacher-led lunchtime clubs 
are starting on Monday 3rd June. If your child has signed up for a club, 
they must attend. The children have been told already, if they were 
successful and lists are available in the classrooms. Anyone who did 
not get the club of their choice this half term will get priority next time. 

BikeAbility start for Ash and Cedar on Monday 3rd. Please make sure 
the children have their bikes and helmets in school. 

Year 5 Team               

  Homework Reminder 

DT – cooking 

Find a recipe for a savoury healthy muffin. Try it out and bring the 
recipe in, if they are delicious (and simple!). We are looking to 
make some to sell for charity at our MicroSociety assembly. 

Spelling 

This week we are learning –ible, -able words (we will be testing –
gue, -que words). Please keep revising this year’s words and the 
Year 3/4 word list too. 

 

Date Reminders 

BikeAbility 
w/c 3rd June – Cedar & Ash 

w/c 17th June – Lime & 
Sycamore 

TKA Multi-Sports Day 
11th June 

Wakehurst Place 
24th June Cedar & Ash 

26th June Lime & Sycamore 

 

 
 

Announcements 
Please note that BikeAbility was 
very over-subscribed this year, 
but there will be an opportunity 
for those children who did not 
get a place this time to take 
part in Y6, if they wish to do so. 
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